
  

 

 

  

    

 

  

 

 

 

     
 

          

        
   
   

   

    

         

        
      

       

          

      
       
     
       

             

      

   

 
 

         

          
           

         
        
           

      
 

 
 

    
 

 
 
 
 

 
      

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      
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Next week at Ash Green, KS1 and KS2 will have dress rehearsals on Tuesday morning and then 
KS1 will perform their concert on that afternoon. The Lower Site KS2 pupils will perform their 
concert on Tuesday evening. Our Early Years children have their concerts on Wednesday and the 
Upper Site KS2 concert will be on that evening.  Some of our Year 5 singers will have a carol 
morning at Morrisons and be back for our school Christmas dinner on Thursday. We end the term 
with parties and buffet lunches on Friday when we finish at 2.15pm.  
PLEASE NOTE – there will be no Art Club on Wednesday or Thursday after school. 

 

 Morning Afternoon Evening 

Tues 19 Dec 

Both Sites KS1  

dress rehearsal 9.15am 

Both Sites KS2 

Dress rehearsal 11.15am 

Both Sites KS1  

Christmas concert 2.00pm 

Lower Site KS2  

Christmas concert – 6pm 

Wed 20 Dec 

EYFS concerts 10.30 & 

2.00 

Both sites 

EYFS concerts 2.00-

3.00pm 

Both sites 

Upper Site KS2  

Christmas concert - 6pm 

 

 
The children have worked so hard to learn their lines and songs. Please come and support them. 

 

At EYFS concerts all young children are welcome. This is also true for Dress Rehearsals for KS2. Afternoon 

concerts for KS1 and Evening Concerts for KS2 will be ticket only (FREE) for over 14s only two tickets per 

child. Extra tickets available on request. 

During the KS2 concerts in the evening, a crèche will be available for children under 14. 

TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that this Monday 18
th
 will be Mrs Hill’s 

last day at Ash Green. 

 

We will say farewell to her at  

9.05 – Upper Site and 9.20 – Lower Site. 

 

Please join us if you would like to wish her well. 

 

 
 
 

THURSDAY 21 DECEMBER 

 
 

FRIDAY 22 DECEMBER 



 

  
      
  

 
   
     

 
 

   
 
 

     
        
      

      
       

         

    

   

      

       
        

     

         

   

     

     
   
  
            
       

                                                                                    
 

    

   

       

    
   

 

     
       

           

       

         

      
     

      

         

       

 
  

  
  

 
 

  

Thurs 21 December Christmas Dinner – all staff and pupils will eat together as we do each year. 
  

    Fri 22 December Parties – children will have a buffet lunch in class 

WE WILL BREAK UP at 2.15pm 

AND RETURN ON MONDAY 8 JANUARY 2018 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Half Term 
Close –  

Fri 16 Feb 2018 
Re-open  

Mon 26 Feb 

 

Easter 
Close –  

Thurs 29 Mar  
Re-open 

Mon 16 Apr 

   

May Day – Close Mon 7 May 

 

Half Term 
Close – 

Fri 25 May 
Re-open 

Mon 4 Jun 

 

Mid-Summer 
Close – 

Fri 20 Jul 
Re-open 

Wed 5 Sept 

 

Training Day – Close Fri 28 Sept 

 

Half Term 
Close – 

Fri 26 Oct 
Re-open 

Mon 5 Nov 

 

Christmas 
Close –  

Fri 21 Dec 
Re-open 

Mon 7 Jan 2019 

 

 

 

 
 

2C had a fantastic couple of visits this week. 
They took part in a Christening ceremony on 

Monday at  
Holy Nativity Church before travelling to 

Hopwood Lane Mosque on Tuesday to learn 
more about Islam.  

The children were brilliant on both days. 

LAST DAY FUN! 
 

KS2 children can bring electrical items – with parents’ consent 
-  but no phones or photo/recording devices. 

 

 

 

 

 

PARTY TIME! 
A reminder that next Friday, the last day of term is party day 
and children may bring a change of clothing and games from 

home. 

 

 
 

We are looking 

for any local 

businesses – or 

individuals – 

who would be 

interested in 

making a 

donation to 

support reading 

resources at  

Ash Green. 

 

Usborne Books 

have kindly 

offered to add 

value to all 

donations if we 

‘shop’ with them! 
 

Please let the 

school offices 

know if you can 

help! 

 

Our Talk Topic next 

week will be  

‘CHRISTMAS’. 
 


